Dr. O. W. Davidson, Huron Building, Kansas City, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Davidson:

I want you to know that I have not forgotten my promise to you in seeing that you have tickets for our games when we play Rockhurst on the 12th, and also when we play in Kansas City on the 22nd and 23rd of December.

I will check with you and find what games you can attend, and we will have tickets for you.

It certainly was good to see you.

Very sincerely yours,

"事法是禁禁在这

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH